
 

 

 

Friday 6th March 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next week it is British Science Week.  The theme is ‘Our Diverse Planet’.  St Peter and St Paul 
Catholic Primary Academy are having a poster competition.  Please see the letter attached.  For 
homework this week, the children will need to design their own poster and bring it into school 
on Monday.   

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson  

 


